
  

  
 

  
   

Quadir Khan 

Inverness, IL 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I know that CEOs need to and do make more than the median worker. However, it must 
meet a reasonability check. Moderation in paychecks are important for equity in 
compensation. I urge SEC to resist any pressure against this disclosure by Corporate 
officers. Nobody should support this exclusive club rewarded at obscene levels while the 
common employees have hard time making ends meet. 

Sincerely, 

Quadir Khan 




